
 

 

 FLOOD RELIEF FOR MYANMAR —  NOW 
 
Donations, noted for “Flood Relief”, may be made 
through the website http://cetana.org/donate/ or by a 
check to the address above. 
 
Flooding in western Myanmar has isolated and left residents 
homeless in an area wider than Cyclone Nargis.  Roads are 
washed out. Food and medical supplies must be sent by 
boat.   
 
Food must be provided. The floods came with little warning. 
These residents live day by day in the best of times. They 
had no opportunity to stockpile supplies. 
 
Cetana is making an urgent appeal for relief funds that will 
be channeled through Better Burmese Health Care, an 
organization directed by Jalin Sama and Robert Berg, former 
Cetana Board members.  They and their partners are on the 
ground and, as with Cyclone Nargis, are able to move 
quickly to ensure that the aid reaches those in need. 
 
The people of Myanmar are most grateful for your help. 


